
 

 No toy guns are allowed on campus. (i.e. water guns or pellet guns)  

 Attention Students- Bluetooth and wireless speakers are not allowed on campus. 

Students that choose to listen to music between classes or at lunch may do so through 

the use of personal headphones or ear buds. Students found in possession of Bluetooth 

speakers may face disciplinary consequences and will have the speaker confiscated 

and returned to a parent or guardian. Thank you 

 Lost and Found: The Attendance Dept. has a collection of cell phones, jewelry, a 

retainer, home/car keys, and other miscellaneous items. All items not claimed will be 

donated at the end of the school year. Please come by to claim your items.  

 Year Books For Sale: During lunch TODAY, Monday, 5/23/22, yearbooks will be 

sold on a first come first serve basis. The price will be $90. After that day, you may 

purchase them from Mrs. Jacuinde with cash or credit card in the finance office. 

 Seniors:  All items checked out to you from the Library are due pr ior  to gradua-

tion, this includes your chrome book.  If you are not a senior all items except your 

chrome book are due on May 23rd. Chrome books will be renewed for next year. 

 Prom pictures are here! Come in to see Mrs. Cabasa or  Mrs. Campos before 

school, during lunch, or after school in the front office.  

 The Academic Decathlon club is meeting this week! If you filled out the interest form, 

please check your school email for important information regarding a Schoology 

group and meeting times. Miss Gage's room is P30 if you have any questions or in-

quiries about the club, and she is always available through email!  

 

 WORK PERMITS: All permits for  summer  jobs need to be done before May 

30th in order to get it processed through our office.  Work permits expire the 2nd 

week after school starts for the 2022-2023 school year. There is a process that needs 

to be followed with time restraints so please plan accordingly. More information is on 

our website under the “Work Permits” tab or ask Mrs. Jasmin in the main office. 
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 Central Valley Scholars presents: The Themtorship Program was created in 

light of the disparities in access to undergraduate universities for First Generation, 

Undocumented, and Black students in the Central Valley. This program was de-

signed with insight from Central Valley students who identified gaps in resources 

and learning in their own upbringing, pertaining specifically to navigating educa-

tion, and further progressed based on feedback and learned experiences from our 

previous two cohorts. Students admitted will receive cohort-based and individual 

support on their entire college application process, as well as a $500 scholarship 

and free laptop to keep! Learn more at: https://protect-us.mimecast.com/

s/5mm4C1wvlOtM3jQBSVoZ4v?domain=centralvalleyscholars.cmail20.com/  

 XL Program: Golden West XL Program offering before and after school ser-

vices for all students! Students can come by the XL office after  school every 

day for snack and water – we are located in L-20 right next to the library. Golden 

West XL also has programs available such as AM Tutorial, PM Tutorial, Math Tu-

torial, Chemistry Tutorial, EL Tutoring, and Leadership. Come by the XL meet our 

staff and ask us about our services!   

COUNSELING INFO 
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